
	 	 	
 
 
NEW HARBOUR COMMISSIONER / ADVISORY 
BOARD MEMBERS SOUGHT 
 

Newlyn Pier & Harbour Commissioners are currently seeking applications from all 

stakeholders, harbour users and interested parties in order to fulfil the requirement for varied 

representation in accordance with NPHC’s Harbour Revision Order.  The Board are looking 

for representation on both the Board of Commissioners and the Advisory Board. 

 

The position is without remuneration with Board meetings held on a bi-monthly basis, 

however travel expenses will be covered dependant on location. 

 

New appointments are made against a job description under a selection and interview 

process and will be in accordance with rules for public appointments.  The successful 

appointee will need to demonstrate that he or she has special knowledge or ability in one or 

more of the following fields: Commerce, maritime activities, health & safety, community 

issues, public / industrial relations, management or environmental matters 

 

Closing date for nominations is 30th June 2019. Interviews will take place in July 2019.  

Further details can be obtained from: www.newlynharbour.com 

 

Rob Parsons 

Harbour Master 

Harbour Office 

Newlyn 

 

Tel: 01736 362523  email: info@newlynharbour.com 


